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COMING SOON: Becoming a 2024  

NEAFCS Ambassador  
Jessica Trussell (MO), Ambassador Committee Member 

Are you ready to step up and shine as a beacon of 

positivity, professionalism, and passion? The NEAFCS 

Ambassador Committee is on the lookout for outstanding members like 

you to represent your state, association, and profession at the 

upcoming Annual Session in Tucson, Arizona! 
As an Ambassador, you'll be the face of NEAFCS, dedicated to 

supporting and assisting speakers, exhibitors, and fellow attendees 

throughout the event. But it's not just about putting on a smile – it's 

about making meaningful connections and leaving a lasting impression. 

Does this sound like something you would enjoy? Then mark your calendars! The 

application portal will open later this month. Don't miss your chance to seize this 

incredible opportunity – head over to the NEAFCS website under Professional 

Development > Ambassador Program to apply.  

The application deadline is July 8, 2024. 

Selected Ambassadors will receive exclusive training on August 16, 2024, at 

3:00 PM Eastern. If you cannot make it to the live session, no problem – just watch 

the recording within 7 days. 

Remember, this Ambassador appointment is for the current Annual Session 

only, so don't let this chance slip through your fingers. Join us in making a difference 

and shining bright at NEAFCS 2024 Annual Session! 

 

 

 

If you have questions, concerns, or comments about the 

ambassadors, contact Lisa Peterson, Secretary, at 

lap5981@illinois.edu 

 

 

What's in it for you? Well, besides the chance to showcase your 

skills and expertise, Ambassadors will have the opportunity to: 

 Host concurrent sessions and serve as ignite hosts 

 Assist with special guests and provide support in the exhibit hall 

 Offer guidance and assistance to attendees 

 Support the conference wherever needed 

 

https://www.neafcs.org/ambassador-program

